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7th February 2024 

 

Year 9 into 10 Options Evening – Thursday 7th March 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I hope that you have a productive meeting with the subject teachers at the forthcoming Year 9 Parents’ Evening on 

the 15th February.  We are about to embark on the option process for the current Year 9, which will involve the 

students picking the options which they wish to study when they move into Year 10. 

 

The Options Evening will be an in-person event on Thursday 7th March 2024. There will be the opportunity to: 

  

- Listen to a presentation that outlines the options process, provides guidance and also includes key dates 

- Speak to the subject teachers about the courses that we offer 

 

In order to ensure that we have sufficient capacity on the evening, there will be two presentations in the main 

theatre, one at 5.00 p.m. and one at 6.00 p.m. Numbers are capped for each sitting and you can reserve your time 

slot by completing the attached form;  

 

https://forms.office.com/e/xYyRJj77kz 

 

I appreciate that there will be a lot of information to take in and I recommend that you dedicate some quality time to 

reviewing the Options Information booklet. This will be available to view on our website shortly. You may well have a 

number of questions. Your child’s form tutor, Head of Year, subject teachers and myself will be happy to help you 

and provide further guidance if required. We look forward to helping guide our students through this important 

decision-making process. 

 

Yours sincerely   

 
Ralph Franklin 

Vice Principal - Assessment & Reporting and Data and KS5 
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